
                  NIGHT STALKER ASSOCIATION HUNTSVILLE  
                   
                                      

 
 
 

April 18, 2018 

  

Dear Night Stalker Association Supporter: 

The Night Stalker Association – Huntsville would like to thank you for your continued support in 2018. Industry 
and individual supporters made it possible for our Chapter to continue our mission to support Night Stalkers and 
their families in the Huntsville / Redstone Arsenal community as well as Association members around the 
world. In 2017 the NSA-Huntsville awarded $6,000 in scholarships to 8 of our chapter family members and 
donated $1,160 to support our National Scholarship fund. We're working to increase that number in 2018 so we 
can support the educational goals of more deserving scholars. Our Chapter also maintains funds to support Night 
Stalkers who have suffered catastrophic or other significant losses. These emergency assistance funds stand ready 
to support our members in their most urgent time of need.   

As the end of tax seasons approaches, we again ask for your generous support. The NSA-Huntsville Chapter 
operates solely on corporate / individual contributions and chapter fundraising activities. Contributions 
specifically designated for Scholarship or our Emergency Assistance Fund (EAF) are maintained and executed 
only for the specified purpose. General or undesignated donations support the full scope of chapter activities and 
are applied to Scholarship, EAF, and other chapter activities. 

The NSA-Huntsville Chapter operates as a Local Chapter under our National Organization. The Night Stalker 
Association is a non-profit organization founded in 1988 and is organized under IRC 501(c)(19) as a War 
Veterans’ Organization (Tax # 62-1356456).  

Any level of support you provide affords us the opportunity to help the men and women of our unique Night 
Stalker family. Soldiers and their Families know they can rely on the Association in their time of need. Thank you 
for ensuring we are able to uphold that promise to our members who have given so much for our nation. With 
your continued support, we will be more successful in the coming year. Our volunteer-based organization is 
committed to making the most of every tax-deductible dollar donated to the Association. 

Please visit the Night Stalker Association website at www.nsa160.com  for an in-depth look at the unit 
accomplishments, history, and chapters.  Any sponsor checks or donations can be made out to “NSA Huntsville 
PO Box 2974, Huntsville AL 35801, or see our website www.huntsvillensa.com for other donation options. Our 
Executive Board, led by myself, is ready to assist you or provide any information you may need. Please contact us 
at (256) 690-3736; nsa.hsv.president@gmail.com if you have questions.  

Thank you for all the support you provide to our soldiers and their families past and present and future. 

 

 
Stuart Hartwell 
President 
NSA Huntsville 


